

HARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL
Long Lane
Harden
Bingley
West Yorkshire
BDI6 ILJ

Dear parents

The Year 5 children have once again been invited to attend the CLicKs Rewind to Easter event at the Shared Church in Keighley on Thursday 30th March. They will meet with other local schools in the area and share a variety of activities.

We will leave school at 9.30am and return at approximately 12pm noon therefore lunch arrangements will remain the same.

This trip is covered under your authorisation for local trips however if you'd prefer your child not to attend, please let the school office know by Friday 24th March 2017.

Yours sincerely

Miss Hall Year 5 Class Teacher

Tel: 01535 273847 Fax: 01535 272616 e-Mail: office@hardenbradfordschuk Web: www.hardenbradfordschuk Head: Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson









